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Pie Sale Top Sellers Announced 

Our annual Pie Sale was a great success meeting our 
goal with over 600 pies sold. We owe a huge thank-you 
to our fantastic top selling students! 

 
Mark your calendars for these UPCOMING EVENTS: 

 
Holiday Gift Shop in December 

The Holidays are here, with the Gift Shop coming to the elementary, 
primary & OSC schools the weeks of December 7 and 14 respectively. This 
event is run by students, parents and staff as a way to practice everyday 
math skills, while children purchase treasures for their loved ones. Please 
contact us to help to shop for or staff the event. Many small gift items are 
needed, as well as adult hands during the shop times. 
 

SHOP at Barnes & Noble DECEMBER 5 
The PTO is sponsoring a fundraiser and reading event day at the west side Barnes & Noble store 
from 9am – 7pm on Saturday, December 5. Middle school students will showcase their reading 
talents from 10am-2pm while the PTO will be gift wrapping for donations all day. Last year we 
raised $500 with proceeds funding books for the primary, OSC & elementary schools and a 
visiting author for the middle school.  
 
 
Barnes & Noble will give a percentage profit towards  
our schools for any books purchased on December 5  
online or in any store with our code 

 
*** Remember to use this code and share with friends & family across the country*** 

 
December 5 is also Teacher Appreciation Day so staff will get an extra 25% off their purchases! 
 
We are looking for volunteers to help with giftwrapping in shifts. Families are welcome and 
encouraged to help raise money for their school libraries. Please contact Heather at 228-2756 if 
you are interested.  Any time you can spare is appreciated! 

 
 

Lodi code 
#11703246 



The Great Chocolate Dump is Coming! 
Stay tuned for details of this exciting classroom competition 
coming to our schools in January…. 
 

 
Science Fair on January 30 

The Science Fair for primary and elementary school children will be held January 30, 2016. 
More information will be coming home next month regarding this fun and educational event. 
 

Like the Lodi PTO on Facebook 
The Lodi PTO now has a Facebook page to keep in touch with the community. 
Just log in to Facebook and search for “Lodi PTO” to like us and follow what we 
are doing this year. All are welcome to join this closed group. Please invite your 
Lodi friends and family to follow us too! 

 
PTO Meeting DECEMBER 7 

The next PTO meeting is Monday, December 7, at 7pm in the elementary school Library 
Media Center. We hope you can attend to hear more about what we are doing to help our 
schools.  

Children are always welcome to read or do homework during the meeting. 
 

For more info, please visit our website from any school page under the parents’ tab or at 
www.lodipto.com or email us at lodipto@gmail.com 

http://www.lodi.k12.wi.us/parents/pto.cfm
mailto:lodipto@gmail.com

